
It’s been a wonderful 

year! Thank  you 

Enjoy a lovely Summer 

Ms Walker & staff 

We wish our children every success in their new schools and hope 
 their time at Skelton has been happy and fulfilling.  

We also wish farewell and goodbye to many families who have been with our school 
 for many years. We thank them for their support of our school family over the years and share 

many precious memories.  
 

Good luck also to Miss G. Smith who is moving to Lincoln, Miss M. Smith and Miss Higgs who are 
off travelling, also Mrs Walker (our school cook) who is retiring, Mrs Colombi who is retiring and 

Mrs R. Willett & Mrs Ayres who are leaving us. You will be missed. Please know that you will 

always find a warm welcome with us. Please come back and see us soon.                                                                                                                                        

  House   
  Champions 

   2016 
 HILLTOP 

FS1 
What a fantastic year it has been in FS1! From teddy bears picnics to  fun at the Play Factory , the children have had a fun and action packed year. 

Good luck  to all our older children moving into FS2 and  we look forward to welcoming back our youngest children into the large nursery with Mrs 

Douglas. 

FS2 
FS2, what can we say! What an adventurous, educational and enjoyable year it has been. The staff are so proud of your uniqueness, determination and 

continued efforts over the year. We will miss you all in September but we wish you the very best of luck in Year One! 

Year 1 

 Where to even begin with our Wonderful Year 1 children… Each and every one of our children have had an unbelievable year and we are so proud of all 

they have achieved. They have developed confidence, resilience and independence and we have no doubts that they will love what Year 2 has to offer. 

Good luck everybody! xxx 

Year 2 
Our children have been a true credit to us this year. Their fantastic SATS results were a result of 
their dedication and hard work throughout the year, Each and everyone one of them has worked their 
socks off and we couldn’t be prouder. Well done Year 2! 

Year 3 

Year 3 have had a phenomenal year this year and all our children have grown physically and mentally.  Highlights included: 

the residential, our class assemblies, the Christmas performances as well as a successful enterprise event and Christmas 

Fayre stall!  Good luck to all in Y4! 

Year 4 

Our Year 4 children have had an amazing year! We have continued to be impressed and surprised by their resilience, attitude 
and engagement with their learning and school life. We are very proud of every single one of them and wish them the best of 
luck upon venturing into Year 5! 

Year 5 

Well– Year 5– where to start?!Every member of staff that has worked tirelessly alongside you is immensely proud of the successes 
that you have achieved . We are happy that you are Year 6 ready -both in terms of  academic  success and maturity. We also 
LOVED your dance moves! Go “strut your stuff!” 

Year 6 

Such a small space for a big year group.: big hearts, big personalities and even bigger accomplishments!  You have made 
everyone at SPS beyond proud by your attitude, determination and drive– no wonder you smashed those SATs!  You are 
amazing. Those who follow have big shoes to fill. .. 

Sunflower 
Competition!           
Thank you to all who 
entered. Our winner 

was Thomas  Andrews 
in FS1. His sunflower 

measured 204cm! Well 
done! We hope you 

enjoy using your prize 
of gardening        
equipment. 

Have a  

wonderful  

holiday.  

See you on  

Monday            

September 5th . 

Head BOY & Head GIRL 

2015/16 
HANNAH WHYMAN & TOBY TRANTER 

 



IMPORTANT DATES 

Autumn term  

Monday September 5th– Friday October 21st 

Monday 31st October– Tuesday December 20th  

   

LUNCHES 

Dinner money remains at £2.00 a day, £10 a week. 

Remember that EVERY child in FS2, Year 1 and Year 2 

will receive a FREE meal every day. 

Electronic payment starts in September for KS2 

PE KIT                                                                    

We want every child in school to wear a full PE kit 

next year. Please remember that EVERY child that re-

turns their pupil premium form will receive a school PE 

top & PE shorts this year. 

Attendance  
Our attendance target for 2015/6 was 96%. This is an increase 

on last year and we were well over this target until Easter but 

unfortunately a HUGE amount of term time holidays have re-

duced our overall figure to 95.9%.                                            

Please avoid term time holiday!                                                                        
Please see Mrs Ellie Walker, our Family Support Worker or      

Nurture team if we can help you with any issues over             

attendance.49 children with 100% attendance went to the  

Forbidden Corner in Leyburn, 3 FS children received gifts. 

WELL DONE! We will continue with our incentive rewards next 

year 

 

 
 

 

Skelton Primary 
School Choir 2015 -

2016 
What an amazing year we 

have had. There are so 

many things to celebrate 

and so many highlights. 

Here is a snap shot of all the 

things our school choir have 

taken part in over the year. 

We look forward to another 

amazing year in 2016 - 2017 


